
NOTICE 
 
 

The next round of counseling for admission to 
MCA/M.Sc.Computer Science/PGDCA courses would be 
held on Thursday, August 11, 2011 at 2.00 P.M. in the 
Department of Computer Science.  The candidates are 
advised to keep track of the web site for details. 
 
 
 

 
(CONVENER) 
Admission Committee  
 


